
Cochrane.ca/council

Council Meetings

Cochrane.ca/RFP

Closing dateRFPs

Regular Council 
Monday, July 10 | 5:30pm 

Cochrane.ca/jobs

We’re Hiring! Apply by

 July 18

 July 9

Actively 
Recruiting

Safety Codes Officer - Building

Systems and Security 
Administrator

Facility Services Cleaner (Casual)

Cochrane Construction

There’s work going on around Cochrane! 
Thanks for your patience. Learn more about 
current projects and plan your routes.  
 
Cochrane.ca/construction

Weed Control

As early as July 17th, Cochrane Parks and Open Spaces will be conducting herbicide 
applications for noxious and prohibited noxious weeds. Control of noxious and prohibited 
noxious weeds falls under the Alberta Weed Control Act. Alberta.ca/weeds.aspx 
 
For more information or concerns email parks@cochrane.ca

Traffic Light Maintenance July 19

Mark your calendars! Join us on 
Saturday, July 15, from 11 am to 2 pm for 
a community celebration celebrating 
the official opening of the new Cochrane 
Protective Services Building. 

Protective Services 
Building Celebration

Highway 22 to 
Riverview – Twin 
Syphon Borrowing 
Bylaw 19/2023 

Cochrane Town Council proposes to pass a 
borrowing bylaw to finance construction of 
the Highway 22 to Riverview Twin Syphon 
project in the amount of $1,519,000. The 
borrowing is expected to be repaid over 
a 20-year timeframe, wholly from off-site 
levies. 

The public may inspect the proposed 
bylaw at Legislative Services, Cochrane 
RancheHouse, Mon-Fri, 8:30am-4:30pm. 
Electors may submit a separate petition 
with respect to the advertised bylaw calling 
for a vote of the electors to determine 
whether the proposed bylaw should be 
passed. The petition must meet the formal 
requirements of Sections 221-226 of the 
Municipal Government Act and be filed 
with the Manager, Legislative Services 
within 15 days of the last date the proposed 
bylaw is advertised: July 6, 2023. Any 
petition is public information. This bylaw will 
be considered by Cochrane Town Council at 
the Monday, July 24, 2023 Council Meeting. 
If you have any questions regarding the 
petition process or the use of the petition 
please contact the Manager, Legislative 
Services at 403-851-2295.


